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City of Dallas

WITHDRAWAL OF COUNCILMEMBERS' SIGNATURES FROM ITEM/ISSUE UNDER
COUNCIL CONSIDERATION :

Pursuant to Section 6 2(0 of the City Council Rules of Procedure, we withdraw our
signatures from the five-signature memorandum submitted by Councilmember West
dated August 22, 2023. On December 19, 2023, the Housing and Homelessness
Solutions Committee was briefed on expanding housing development options and
potential regulations for two-four-unit housing and minimum residential lot sizes.

Councilmember West's five-signature memorandum requested only a briefing, which
occurred last year, and not an action item; therefore no further action is needed.

Submitted for consideration by:

Paula Blackmon District 9
Printed Name, District # ign

Javnie Schultz, District 11
Printed Name, District # Sign

Honorable Council Members

T.C, Broadnax, City Manager

Tammy L. Palomino, City Attorney

Mark S, Swann, City Auditor

Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary
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